
 
DATE :  August 21, 2017 
 
TO :  Committee of the Whole 
 
FROM :  Manager of Building Inspection & Bylaw Services 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: For the Month of July, 2017 

 
 

 

Bylaw Services Review 

 1 transient camp removed, ongoing concerns about the issue  

 2 unsightly property issues resolved, 2 new complaints received  

 Security assistance provided during Grand Forks Invitational 

 51 watering violations recorded  

 City Park washrooms and playground areas a focus of surveillance  

  

Building Inspection Review 

 11 Building Permit applications received in June, yearly total now 56 

 2017 construction value now at $2,834,037.00    (2016 total was $2,536,774.00) 

 14 new residences (4 modular), 12 new commercial renovations under development 

 Construction inspections and proposal reviews ongoing 

  

 

   


